
GENERAL MEETING MINUTES – 7/29/15

Call to Order

Minutes read and approved.

Presentation by David Glover – OSSAA – Thank you to those schools that helped with playoffs and the patience with all the weather problems this year. Discussion followed concerning the ADM – final list with Co-ops will be released the middle of  August.   He would like ideas of locations for playoffs – especially in Southeast Okla.

It is hard to find sites there.  It was approved thru the Advisory Committee that next summer you can attend 4 events – doesn’t matter how they are listed  - camps or tournaments does not matter.  Summer League rulings and wording has not changed.   For Classes B thru 4A – the last Rankings that are used to draw up play-offs will be the Rankings that are used in the State Tourn. Pairings.  He also asked that the Play-off Advisory Committee be much more involved – he may possibly send maps or ideas for them to look at and give suggestions.  This would still need to be kept confidential between the member and David.  Nothing is final until the Board agrees with the play-off assignments.  In Class B thru 4A – the Top 8 are the only ones that they look at moving out of a geographical area.   For Class B thru 4A the decisions are based on both boys and girls teams.

National Federation is not interested in the Shot Clock at this time.  Not much discussion on that subject at their meetings.  

Thank you to the Association for the support and help they provide to the OSSAA.

Presentation by Cherie Myers – All State Report.  Appreciation was given to Dr. Bond and his support.  Should you need his help with an athlete he provided the group with his cell phone number.  All State next year will be at the same place – June 3 & 4, 2016.  The association is in great financial shape at this time due to the support of Dr. Bond and his sponsorships at Norman and Moore.  We have been able to provide items for the games and players that have been discussed and requested in the past.

Presentation by Mike Fitts concerning a Minnesota law that protects Coaches and their employment.  He asked that our association spread the word and see if we could get some support on this idea.

Thunder Clinic is Sept. 26, 2015.  Cost is  $20.00 and more information will follow on the website.

Motion to adjourn to District Meetings.


